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Oct 6, 2017 
 
 
TO:  Sam Orth, Director, Department of Technology 

From:  Bill Rogers, Network Infrastructure Manager 

SUBJECT: Award of Warehouse and Impound Lot Fiber Build Bid – DOT IT014-081817  

 

The Department of Technology (DoT), through utilization of an Invitation to Bid process, received 2 bid 

in responses to Bid Express RFQ006537, Warehouse and Impound Lot Fiber Build Bid – DOT IT014-

081817 for Public Safety fiber optic infrastructure construction. The Department of Technology, Network 

Infrastructure has reviewed the proposals received, and is recommending that award be made to Harris 

and Heavener . 

Gudenkauf Corp - $142,895.50 

Harris Heavener - $115,632.17 

The Harris and Heavener bid was the lowest, responsive bidder.  The Department of Technology is 

confident that Harris and Heavener can effectively provide the City with the needed fiber construction 

services. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Bill Rogers, at 614-645-0776. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CC:  Rick Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Gwendolyn Akrobettoe, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 
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